
 

Friends of Thurnham 

AGM 20th October 2022 

Start: 8pm 

 

Attendees: 

Jo Denny, Sue Agassiz, Michelle Wright, Angela Winter, Natalie Baldock, Naomi Mercer, Sarah 

Clarkson, Lois Garrett, Jean Pendleton, Hannah Willson Luke Baldock, Mrs Pateman  

 

Introduction 

Welcome speech to all people who attended and thanks to current FOT committee by Mrs Pateman 

 

Chair report 2021-2022 by Jo Denny – see separate document for further details.  

Treasurers report 2021-2022 by Sue Agassiz – see separate document for further details. The 

committee has approved the accounts.  

Issues raised by either report: None  

Money requirement from FOT to the school for this year – £8855.00 for creation of reading corners 

for each classroom, new books, extension of playground area, Talk for Writing project and 2022 

Christmas presents.  

 

Committee members stepping down: None 

Election of new committee members: 

Chair: Joanna Denny 

Vice Chair: Angela Winter 

Treasurer: Sue Agassiz  

Secretary: Natalie Baldock  

Ordinary Members: Michelle Wright, Naomi Mercer, Cecile Dias and Lois Garrett.  

 

Typed by Natalie Baldock  


